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Welcome back to the new term… check out our new outdoor         
blackboard! Great fun. 

 

P.T.A Meeting - Monday 29th July at 5.30 

We meet in the staffroom for approximately an hour and plan great ideas to 

raise money to support the great things happening for your chil-

dren. 

It is very informal and a great bunch of people. 

We are quite happy for your kids to come along too if they are happy to sit 

with a book or do some drawing. 



Uniform Reminders: 

Please help us to look stunning! 

Plain sleepers or small plain studs are fine if 

they are required… no bling!                                                                      

Winter shoes for St Mary’s are black lace-up 

leather, or black velcro fastened leather 

with closed tops for younger boys and girls if they 

can’t tie laces.                                                             

Long hair must be tied up with Hair ties… black or 

dark blue.                                                                                                           

We know it is fun to follow trends but please keep 

fancy shaved haircuts for the holiday breaks. 

 

 

Letters will come home next 
if  we need any fixes. 

Thanks for your support  

with this. 



We would like to remind  parents and caregivers to continue      

encouraging your children to brush their teeth regularly with a    

fluoride toothpaste. 

Please supervise brushing up to at least 8 years of age and for    

older children try checking around the gums to ensure they are 

brushing effectively. 

 

Thanks 

 

Your Dental Team. 



In Term 3 we are focusing on the Gospel Value of Integrity. 

We would love you to take the time to talk about and reinforce each 

aspect of our ICIC Gospel Values with your child. 

This week we look at Patience… there are 4 skills that we can work  towards.   





NZ Police recently launched a new non 
emergency number, 105.   
 
We’ve done this to make it easier to get hold of us in the event 
of non-urgent situations  
or  
‘Things which have Already Happened’, which don’t require 
Police assistance immediately. 
 
You can call us on 105 for all non emergencies, or you can go 
online at 105.police.govt.nz to report things like: 
 
- Lost property 
- Theft for a public place or car 
- Intentional property damage 
- Or to get an update or add info to a previous report 
 

In the event of an emergency, always call 111 - 
Things that are Happening Now. 

http://105.police.govt.nz/




In Christ I Can… Champions! 

 

Inclusion 

Courtesy 

Integrity 

Courage 



July 
Week 1: 
Term 3 Begins 
Monday 22nd: 

 Powhiri 10am 
Wednesday 24th: 

 Technology Yr 7 & 8 at Cullinane 

 Kapahaka 

 Rotary Readers 
Thursday 25th: 

 Pita Pit go to lunchonline 

 Uniform Checks 
Friday 26th: 

 Mass at Cullinane Rooms 6/7 

 Gifted and Talented 
Monday 29th: 

 PTA Meeting 5.30 
Wednesday 31st: 

 Technology Yr 7 & 8 at Cullinane 

 Kapahaka 

 Rotary Readers 

 Assembly Room 11 

August 
Thursday 1st: 

 School Photos 
 Pita Pit go to lunchonline 

 Ukulele Group visiting Broadview Rest Home 
Friday 2nd: 

 Gifted and Talented 

 Mass at Cullinane Rooms 10/11 
Tuesday 6th:  

 Contributing Sports Netball 
Wednesday 7th: 

 Technology Yr 7 & 8 at Cullinane 

 Kapahaka 

 Rotary Readers 
 
School Concert 5th September at the Opera House 6.30pm 


